
 

Greetings, 
 
Finally we start to enjoy (or witness) summer.  The 4th of July event 
was cancelled due to a lack of volunteers.  Our next meeting will be 
on Wednesday, 28 August, 2019. 
 
The grant for Hot-Water-On-Demand was approved and the check 
($5,130) received and deposited.  The system should be installed 
and on-line by the end of the month.  I have just submitted another 
grant proposal for a new Kitchen Aid gas grill ($1,300) to use at our 
events-I should have an answer by the end of the month. 
 
All members that have put in at least 12 hours of volunteer work at 
the Post or at events (or a combination 
of both) between 1 July, 2018, and 30 June, 2019 please let me 
know, along with your shirt size ASAP. 
 
Have a great summer! 
 
Your Commander and 
friend, 
Al Herdklotz 

Commander Comments 

July 2019 

Rayson-Miller Post 899 

Newsletter 

Al Herdklotz 

Post Commander 

aehetc@rit.edu 

VACANT 

Vice Commander 

 

Bill Rahn 

Adjutant 

wrahn@rochester.rr.com 
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Lou Pepin 

Treasurer 

lpepin@rochester.rr.com 

Jeff Mason 

Chaplin/Membership Chair 

ncassoc@aol.com 

Jack Holzwarth 

Historian 

jkholz@frontiernet.net 

TRES and Rayson-Miller Partnership Continues 



Page 3 

Tom Murphy 

Sergeant @ Arms 

tjmurphysr@gmail.com  

TRES and Post 899  

July 2019 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 2 

Breakfast 

3 4 5 6 

7 

 

8 9 

Breakfast 

10 

 

11 12 13 

14 15 16 

Breakfast 

17 

 

18 19 
 

20 

21 22 23 

Breakfast 

24 

 

25 26 27 

 

28 29 

 

30 

Breakfast 

31    

Schedule of Events 

• Tuesday Mornings— 
Breakfast at the Post 
Home  8:30– 10:30 
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TO: 

 

We’re on the Web 
 

RaysonMillerPost899.org 
 

& on Facebook 
 

www.Facebook.com/ 
RaysonMillerPost899 

LOOK US UP! 


